
High Littleton C. of E. Primary School,
High Littleton, Bristol BS39 6HF
Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

Tel: 01761 470622    Fax: 01761 472800 
Email: office@highlittletonschool.com
Web:   www.highlittletonschool.com
Head Teacher: Mr Gareth Griffith

19th June 2024

Somerset v Warwickshire County Championship: Tuesday 2nd July 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Included in this letter are the final arrangements for the year 6 visit to watch the county championship 
match at the County Ground, Taunton. There is no cost to the children as tickets are complimentary and we 
will cover the cost of the coach using the School Sports Premium. 

We will depart school at 9:00am and travel to Taunton, for the match beginning at 11am. Children will need 
to wear their school uniform and bring with them the following; a waterproof coat, a spare warm jumper, 
sunhat, sun cream (also apply prior to departure), packed lunch, snacks and 2 bottles of water. 

Your child may also bring a maximum of £10 cash in a purse, to purchase an ice cream, sweets and/or 
souvenir. 

We will return to school by 5:00pm. 

Best wishes, 

Mr Gunning
Deputy Headteacher 

                                  “Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12                                                      
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